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Memorandum 

To:  Prince George’s County Planning Board 
 
VIA:  Steve Adams, Urban Design Supervisor 
 
FROM:   Ruth Grover, Senior Planner 
 
SUBJECT:   Detailed Site Plan DSP-03066 – Reza Auto Body Parts Monopole   
 
 
Staff is in receipt of an email from Entrex Communication Services, Inc. (copy attached) acting in their 
capacity as representative of Sprint PCS, requesting a continuance of the above-mentioned case to April 
7, 2005.  The reason for this continuance is to afford more time to work with Price George’s County 
Department of Environmental Resources and the City of Glenarden in order to resolve any outstanding 
issues relating to zoning requirements and land use relevant to the subject property. 
 
Recommendation 
 
Staff recommends that the request for a continuance be granted and that the case be continued to April 7, 
2005. 


